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Land Between the Lakes
Facilities Reopening for the
2022 Season

Land Between the Lakes, Ky./Tenn. - Feb.
28, 2022 - Land Between the Lakes National
Recreation Area will kick off its 2022 season
this week with the reopening of its
campgrounds, environmental education
facilities, and welcome stations. 

“We are excited to welcome new and returning visitors to Land Between the Lakes for
another great season of camping, environmental education, and outdoor adventures,”
said Leisa Cook, area supervisor with the USDA Forest Service at Land Between the
Lakes. “Whether you've been recreating with us for many years or this will be your first
time, we invite you to make lasting memories in your public lands and explore what
makes Land Between the Lakes so special and unique.”

Open March 1:
-Energy Lake Campground
-Hillman Ferry Campground
-Piney Campground

Open Wednesday-Sunday beginning March 2; open daily beginning April 1:
-Homeplace 1850s Working Farm
-North Welcome Station
-South Welcome Station
-Woodlands Nature Station

*Tentatively open daily beginning April 1:
-Moss Creek Day Use Area
*The reopening is dependent on storm damage cleanup. Check the Alerts page on the
official Land Between the Lakes website for updates.

Open year-round:
-Basic and dispersed camping
-Elk & Bison Prairie
-Golden Pond Planetarium and Observatory
-Outdoor recreation activities
-Turkey Bay Off-Highway Vehicle Area (if conditions allow)
-Wranglers Campground and Day Use

Important alerts and information on facility hours, programs, and rates can be accessed
on the official Land Between the Lakes website: www.landbetweenthelakes.us. Visitors
to Land Between the Lakes are urged to recreate responsibly and follow the
precautions recommended by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention along with
local and state health and safety guidance.

Photo: Tent camping along the Kentucky Lake shoreline at Land Between the Lakes. Photo by Jesse
Kunerth.
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USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender.

To find more information about Land Between the Lakes, visit the official website at
www.landbetweenthelakes.us or call (800) 525-7077 or (270) 924-2000.

Photos Available on Flickr at www.flickr.com/photos/lblkytn/albums
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